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28th February 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

This letter is to inform you that Year 11 mock examinations will be taking place from 

Monday 3rd March until Friday 14th March. 

  

Whilst the mock exams are on, there will be no Period 6 lessons for Year 11 students 

unless a student misses an exam. Can I remind you that all year 11 students must attend 

all their mock exams. In the unlikely event that a student does not attend an 

examination, period 6 will be used to enable them to catch up on any missed 

assessments.  

 

We understand that this period may be stressful for students, if you find your 

daughter/son need further support, please let us know,  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Miss Rooney 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


